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Hello fellow Oregonians, 

 

As responsible firearms owner for over 15 years, I abhorrently oppose this bill. This 

bill will do nothing to curb firearm violence in our state. This bill will only further 

restrict law abiding citizens from practicing their 2nd amendment right and right to self 

defense. In some cases, bills like these aim to make criminals of everyday people 

who are not informed of changing legislation as seen in measure 114 and the 

retroactive magazine ban. We must not punish our firearm owning Oregonians for the 

actions of so very few, who continue to break existing laws, for it it is disingenuous to 

think that criminals will abide to this law or any other for that matter.  

 

Thank you, 

Carlos De Leon 


